
                      
Hello, 
 
You are cordially invited to a presentation on establishing an Open Data Initiative within Santa 
Fe. This presentation will take place at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, April 29, in the City Councilors 
Conference Room at City Hall. 
 
Since mid-March, our team of Worcester Polytechnic Institute students has been working 
closely with the local organization It’s The People’s Data, and key members of city government, 
to gather together and host data about Santa Fe in a central repository. Some examples of the 
data we have acquired include education results, crimes, and election contributions/ 
expenditures. We have developed dashboards for viewing these data in different ways. 
 
In our presentation, the WPI Open Data team will summarize our findings and offer 
recommendations for how Santa Fe can move effectively towards greater transparency in 
government. We hope you will take this opportunity to join us to learn more about how Santa 
Fe can become a shining example of the Open Data movement. 
 
Please RSVP by 4/25 to sf16-opendata@wpi.edu or with whether you will be attending or not, 
and if we can expect any additional guests to come with you. Thank you for your consideration, 
and we hope to see you there! 
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